
QUATT MALVERN ANNUAL PARISH MEETING- EVERYONE IS WELCOME TO ATTEND!!!!! 

The Quatt Malvern Annual Parish Meeting will be held on Thursday 24th April 2025 in Quatt Village Hall at 7.30 
pm. The meeting will be chaired by the Chairman of Quatt Malvern Parish Council.  

AGENDA 

1. Apologies For Absence 

2. Minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting Held on 25th April 2024  

To consider and approve the minutes of the meeting held last year. (Copies may be ordered in advance from 
the Clerk to the Parish Council if required). 

3. To consider any matters arising from that meeting 

4. Report from the Local Police. 

5. Guest Speakers 

 To welcome the guest speakers, MrAllen Wilson, who will be informing the meeting on the work of the. 

6. Report from Shropshire Council. 

Councillor Colin Taylor, who represents the Alveley and Claverley Division of Shropshire Council , will update 
the meeting on the work of the Unitary Authority. 

7. Annual Report from the Chairman of Quatt Malvern Parish Council.  

8. Reports from Local Organizations  

This is an opportunity from representatives of local organizations to inform the Community about the work 
they have done over the last year. Please inform the Clerk to the Parish Council if you wish to speak at this 
item. 

9. Local Matters 

The Parish Council would like to receive the views of the public on the following matters: 

a) Communication with residents – the Council are considering setting up a social media site to improve 
communication and dissemination of information to residents of the Parish. 

b) Future use of the redundant telephone box in Quatt Village . British Telecom has launched a 
consultation on the proposed closure of a number of public telephone boxes , including the one 
situated in Quatt Village. There has been no calls made from the box for at least the last 12 months 
and it does not seem to meet the necessary criteria to be retained for public use. However, the box 
itself is a listed structure and cannot be removed. 

Residents are invited to comment on whether we should oppose the closure of the public telephone 
and if so on what grounds. If the box is closed, suggestions for the future use of the redundant 
structure are invited, eg. Defibrillator or book exchange. 

 



10. Other Matters.  

Any other person attending the meeting can speak or ask questions on any matter relating to the Parish. 

  

Bill Griffiths, Clerk to Quatt Malvern Parish Council. 

9. Stretton Close Bridgnorth WV16 5DB 

 Tel. 01746 766941 E Mail. quattpc@aol.com 

 
 
 
 
 


